
Dear " Chairman Huffman, Vice Chair Johnson, and Members of the Senate Health 
Committee, thank you for hearing my support testimony for HB 73, The Dave & Angie 
Patient and Health Provider Protection Act”    
As a retired Dental Anesthesiologist & a former Candidate for U.S. Congress I am 
throwing my full support behind this legislative initiative.  
Thank you for your most serious consideration.  
“I urge the committee to vote YES on HB 73,”  
   
   

Sincerely, 

Kenneth J Polke DDS, FAGD, DICOI 

 


